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Sports News                                                            
Well done to all the children who have received 

basketball tickets in the last 2 weeks, please don’t 
forget to arrive at the National Basketball 

Performance Centre, Belle Vue for 6.00pm and go 
to the ticket office to collect your tickets. 
Have a great time, come on England!                                                                       

 
We took 2 football teams to MHA this week to play 

in a football tournament, well do to both teams; 
Team A won all 3 matches 

Team B won 1, drew 1, lost 1 

                                                                    
Super proud of our cross country runners who ran at 

Wythenshawe Park on Monday in the Manchester 

Regional Finals, they all did amazing on a really 

hard course.  Jamie-Lee came 9th.  Thank you to the 

parents who came along to cheer them on!                              

                                
Four of the children took part in a Kurling 

competition on Thursday and came third, they all 

received bronzed medals, well done Kiearna, 

Braedyn, Dylan and Mason.                      

                                
Congratulations to Eva, Dinara, Tequan and Oliver 

who took part in a tennis tournament last week, the 

results are in and they have made it through to the 

Manchester Regional Finals!                                                

                                                                  

Please follow the school Twitter page for pictures 

and information about school PE. 

 

We had a fabulous Superhero Day on 

Wednesday 14th November to celebrate World 

Diabetes Day and raise money for our school 

charity JDRF.  JDRF do vital research into the 

treatment and hopefully a cure of type 1 

diabetes.  Please take a look at our Twitter page 

for some photos of our amazing superheros, as 

well as a video we showed the children in 

assembly to raise awareness of type 1 diabetes.                                         

Our Superhero day raised an amazing £382.49p, 

thank you for your support.  

 

 

Please be careful on the school grounds, there 

are a number of fallen leaves which are slippy.  

The gardeners and Mr McCallum are trying to 

clear them but we just have so many trees! 

 

 

 
Congratulations to Luca from 6SG 

who has just completed his 12th 

Green Reward Card!  Luca has 

had to achieve 600 reward points 

to fill 12 cards, well done Luca, 

what an achievement! 

Please do not drive down the school drive at the 

beginning and end of the day.  The car park is just 

not big enough and there are many children and 

adults walking on this route. 
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Safeguarding Children                                

Every week we put on our newsletter the 

number for Social Services:  0161 234 

5001. If you are ever concerned about any 

child please report it to Mrs Jones. 

Attendance 

Our theme for attendance this year is:                  

Over the Rainbow 

  

This week the school has a weekly 

percentage of 97%, well done for achieving 

our school target, lets try and get it even 

higher next week.  

 

The top class this week was 5CE with 99.2%. 

 

The year to date attendance is 96.6%, if we 

keep improving our weekly attendance this 

will improve our year to date attendance and 

hopefully get us above our target of 97%. 

 

 

Need Support?...some useful numbers 

Women’s Domestic Violence - 0161 636 7525 

Men’s Domestic Violence Helpline - 0808 80100327 

NSPCC 24 hour free phone service - 0800 800 500 

Childline - 0800 1111 

Police (if not urgent) 101    Women's aid 0161 660 7999 

 

Reporting Absence                                                                                                                                                                   

If your child is going to be absent please inform the school on the first day of absence.  You can leave a 

message on the school answer phone or with the office staff on 945 1965 or you can send a text message 

to the school mobile the number is: 07599954928.  Please note you cannot ring this number and we will 

not use this number to ring you. 

If we do not receive communication regarding a child’s absence it will be recorded in the register as an 

unauthorised absence.  5 unauthorised register marks can result in a penalty notice being issued by the 

local authority.     

 

Dates for your diaries    

November                                                                                                                                             

21st November – FOBL Meeting 

22nd November – 3SP assembly 

23rd November – SCHOOL CLOSED – Teacher training 

day 

December  

5th December – Xmas Fayre 

6th December – Forum Pantomime, Key stage 1 

10th December – Reception nativity dress rehearsal – 

Parents with young children welcome – 1.30pm 

11th December – Reception nativity – 9am & 1pm – 

Adults only 

12th December – Key stage 1 nativity dress rehearsal – 

Parents with young children welcome – 9.15am 

13th December – Key stage 1 nativity – Year 1 parents – 

9.15am 

14th December - Key stage 1 nativity – Year 2 parents – 

1pm 

14th December – Christmas Pantomime 

19th December – Christmas party day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Tilly’s Grandparents for 

donating a large dolls house to Reception 

Breakfast Club                                                                           

Our breakfast club is now available from 

7.40am.  Children who arrive before 8am the 

cost will be £1.20.  From 8am the cost 

remains 60p.  We hope this additional time will 

support you in the mornings 


